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ATTORNEY AT LAW i+

970 AMBER DRIVE
' liUMMELSTOWN, PA 17036

(717)566-5626,

FAX (717) 566-5482
i
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June 7, 1994 ;

'

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL
,

Mr. John H. Austin, Chief ,

Decommissioning and Regulatory Issues Branch i

Division of Low-Level Waste Mang.
& Decommissioning ,

Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards !

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

Washington, D.C. 20555
,

RE: Molycorp's, Washington Facility Decommission
'

,

Dear Mr. Austin:

I represent Greg Wood and other citizens and residents of ,

Washington County who are members of the Pennsylvania Environmental
Defense Foundation and who are concerned with the radiation levels-
along Chartiers Creek adjacent to the Molycorp, Inc. facility in

,

Washington, Pennsylvania. <

I have read your letter of July 30, 1993. I am writing to
request a copy of Molycorp's Site Characterization Plan as
described on page two of your letter and a copy of the Site

,

Decommissioning Plan where necessary. |

My c)ients have obeterved no activity in the Molycorp plant !

area to clean up the site as they had anticipated would happen. It '

is evident, however, that much of the personnel from Molycorp have-
3

left the site. There are also rumors that Holycorp no longer _ owns
'

or controls the site. Please confirm or correct these observations. - !

i

I look forward to a prompt response to our concerns.
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